
Welcome! Home Work

PE

All of the children have started their 
Year 4 journey with great enthusiasm 
and a wonderful attitude to learning. 

We are extremely proud of all of 
them! 

Please feel free to message me at 
anytime via Twitter or Class Dojo. I am 
looking forward to continuing sharing 
your child’s Marsh Green journey with 

you!

Mrs. Ashcroft

Reading with your child forms a 
crucial part of their homework. 

Children are expected to read at 
home three times a week at least. 
Just a few minutes makes a huge 
difference to their learning. A 
reading focus will be added to 

your child’s reading record each 
term. Please take time to read 
this and support your child by 

asking the key questions provided 
as they read to you.  

Thank you for your support with 
this. 

Our PE sessions will take place 
on Tuesdays

Please can we ask that you make sure 
your child brings a full PE kit to school 

on these days. We will also be using 
our outdoor areas for various 

activities such as the daily mile, 
movement breaks and outdoor learning. 

Therefore it may be a good idea for 
your child to leave their PE kits in 

school for the week. Children can then 
bring the kits home each Friday to be 

washed for the following week. 
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CLASS DOJO/Twitter
Our class pages will be used 

to share learning experiences 
and messages along with 

celebrating achievements. If 
you are not already 

connected, please let me 
know! 


